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Fingerprint Services – Missoula Police Department 
 

The Missoula Police Department has temporarily expanded their fingerprinting 

services’ days and hours. This expansion is due to the Missoula County Sheriff’s Office not 

being able to provide fingerprinting services for the next few weeks.  

Fingerprinting services are available at City Hall, 435 Ryman Street, from 11:00am 

until 4:30pm on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays until further notice. Fingerprinting 

is available on a first-come, first-served basis and the fee is $15.00. If you have any 

additional questions regarding the services, please call 406.552.6303.  
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